Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Rochester Square 2016/2808/P

From: Eric Wragge [

Sent: 19 June 2016 11:33

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc: Francesca

Subject: RE: Rochester Square 2016/2808/P

Hi Laura,

We’'ve been meeting with and talking to residents and some have expressed a preference for the units to be in the
“Primary Location”, further from their homes, as much as possible.

| wanted to let you know that we have assured them that we will use the Secondary Location only when necessary
(eg. to move equipment onsite or when ground investigations are being carried out there) and, in such cases, would
return the units to the Primary Location as soon as such works are complete and no later than 10 working days.

| believe this addresses, as best we can, the only point of consideration | am aware of or that | expect to be raised.

Kind Regards,

Eric



